
I hope you have had a good week. You would have been surprised, or confused, if you had walked
into the London Scottish Chapel this morning. It was fully decked out with candles, holly, and
glittering decorations. And for a few minutes I was talking about Bethlehem. Christmas – already?
You must be joking!
 
In normal times, during December we welcome several charities and organisations who hold
Christmas Carol Services/Concerts at St Columba’s. This year that can’t take place. Today, the
Supporting Wounded Veterans charity came in to church to record a message for Christmas. I have
to say, the chapel, transformed for Christmas, looked lovely.  

But there is lots of life to be enjoyed before Christmas! It has been lovely to see some of our families
back in church on recent Sundays. We have now agreed that there will be two Sundays before
Christmas when there will be Sunday School. I hope that will be a happy opportunity to see friends
you haven’t been able to see for a long time.
 
The two Sundays to remember for Sunday School are:

Sunday 8th November – Remembrance Sunday, service starts at 10.45am
                                                            &
Sunday 13th December – Nativity Sunday, service starts at 11am.
 
This week, thanks to Fiona, there are some activities continuing Moses’ journey towards the
Promised Land. What a journey! Will he make it? Enjoy your travels.
 
Meantime, stay safe and happy,
 
Angus and the Sunday School Team
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